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Facebook Live with Amanda Phillips, Dean of
Counseling Services
Do you have questions about the Spring 2021 Semester?

College of the Desert will be hosting a Facebook Live Session on Thursday,
February 4, 2021, at 3 p.m. with Amanda Phillips, Dean of Counseling
Services. Tune in to learn about important resources and information for a
successful Spring Semester!

When

Thursday, February 4 from 3 – 4 p.m.

Where
Find us on Facebook by visiting our College of the Desert Facebook Page

mailto:cluttrell@collegeofthedesert.edu
http://www.collegeofthedesert.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/CollegeOfTheDesert/





Questions about Spring 20217

Featuring Amanda Phillips,
Dean of Counseling Services

We will share resources and
information for a successful
Spring 2021 Semester







